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August 2025 

Flyer report 

 

The Redbud Players had printed 4,000 flyers with Redbud events on one side and City of 

Columbus events on the other. The Tourism Commission paid $200 of the printing cost. 

 

About 3,000 flyers were handed out by Redbud Players cast, board members and crew at the 

Columbus 4th of July parade.  

About 100 flyers were handed out by Redbud Players cast, to their home groups. 

About 50 flyers were given to the city. 

About 800 flyers will be given out at National Night Out, to be held Aug. 5 in Firemen’s 

Park in Columbus. 

 

Thank you to the Tourism Commission for helping make it possible. 

 

Julie Belschner 

Vice-President and Marketing 

RedbudPlayers.org 

 

 


